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                    BOARD MINUTES FOR 92/09/24

                     1992 SEPTEMBER 24                                

     THE BOARD OF COUNTY COMMISSIONERS, IN AND FOR WASHINGTON COUNTY, 
MET ON THE ABOVE DATE AT 5:05 P. M., IN THE WASHINGTON COUNTY ADMINI- 
STRATIVE BUILDING, 201 WEST CYPRESS AVENUE, CHIPLEY, FLORIDA, WITH    COMMISSIONERS 
CORBIN, TAYLOR, TRACY, COOK AND DAVIS PRESENT.  CLERK   EARNESTINE MILLER, DEPUTY 
CLERK DIANNE CARTER AND DEPUTY CLERK        JOHNNIE ODOM WERE ALSO IN ATTENDANCE.   
                             

     ADMINISTRATOR HAGAN PROCLAIMED THE MEETING.  CHAIRMAN CORBIN     OPENED THE 
MEETING WITH ADMINISTRATOR HAGAN OFFERING PRAYER.  CHAIR-  MAN CORBIN LED IN THE 
PLEDGE OF ALLEGIANCE TO THE FLAG.               
     CHAIRMAN CORBIN STATED THE MAIN PURPOSE OF THIS MEETING WAS TO HOLD THE FINAL 
PUBLIC HEARING FOR THE DECISION ON THE MILLAGE RATE TO BE LEVIED BY THE BOARD AND 
THE ADOPTION OF THE BUDGET FOR THE FISCAL YEAR ENDING SEPTEMBER 30, 1993.  THE FINAL
HEARING WAS ADVERTISED IN THE WASHINGTON COUNTY NEWS, A NEWSPAPER OF GENERAL 
CIRCULATION WITHIN THE COUNTY, ON SEPTEMBER 21, 1992. 
                          3 PAGE INSERT
ADVERTISEMENT OF BUDGET                                               
     CHAIRMAN CORBIN STATED THE PROPOSED MILLAGE RATE IS 4.47% HIGHER THAN THE 
ROLLED-BACK RATE. 
     CHAIRMAN CORBIN THEN ASKED IF THERE WAS ANYONE IN THE AUDIENCE WHO WOULD LIKE 
TO COMMENT OR ASK QUESTIONS PERTAINING TO THE BUDGET FOR FISCAL YEAR 1992-93. 
     CHAIRMAN CORBIN RECOGNIZED MR. BILL ACUFF WHO ASKED EACH BOARD MEMBER IF THEY 
WERE AWARE THE WATER MANAGEMENT DISTRICT WAS HOLDING THEIR BUDGET HEARING AT THIS 
SAME TIME IN PANAMA CITY, FLORIDA ON THIS DATE PRIOR TO THEM SETTING THEIR BUDGET 
HEARING DATE.  EACH COMMISSIONER RESPONDED AT THE TIME THE BUDGET HEARING FOR THE 
COUNTY WAS SCHEDULED FOR THIS DATE, THEY WERE UNAWARE THE WATER MANAGEMENT DISTRICT 
WAS HOLDING THEIR HEARING AT THE SAME TIME. 
     MR. ACUFF THEN QUESTIONED THE INCREASE IN THE BUDGET FOR THE FISCAL YEAR ENDING
SEPTEMBER 30, 1993.  THE BOARD ADVISED THE INCREASE WAS MAINLY DUE TO GRANTS THEY 
HAVE RECEIVED. 
     NO ONE ELSE HAD ANY QUESTIONS OR COMMENTS ON THE BUDGET.  CHAIR- MAN CORBIN 
STATED THE TENTATIVE MILLAGE RATE WAS TEN MILLS AND ASKED DEPUTY CLERK DIANNE CARTER
TO READ THE MILLAGE RESOLUTION.  COM- MISSIONER DAVIS OFFERED A MOTION, SECONDED BY 
COMMISSIONER COOK AND UNANIMOUSLY PASSED BY THE BOARD ON A SEPARATE VOTE OF EACH 
COM- MISSIONER, TO ADOPT A RESOLUTION AND TO SET THE MILLAGE FOR THE FISCAL YEAR 
ENDING SEPTEMBER 30, 1993 AT 10.00 MILLS. 
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MILLAGE RESOLUTION                                                    
     DEPUTY CLERK DIANNE CARTER THEN READ THE BUDGET RESOLUTION. COMMISSIONER TAYLOR
OFFERED A MOTION, SECONDED BY COMMISSIONER DAVIS AND PASSED UNANIMOUSLY BY THE BOARD
ON A SEPARATE VOTE OF EACH COMMISSIONER, TO ADOPT A RESOLUTION AND ADOPT THE 
TENTATIVE BUDGET AS THE BUDGET FOR THE FISCAL YEAR ENDING SEPTEMBER 30, 1993. 
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RESOLUTION ADOPTING BUDGET                                            
     COMMISSIONER COOK OFFERED A MOTION, SECONDED BY COMMISSIONER TRACY AND CARRIED 
TO ADJOURN. ATTEST:__________________________         ___________________________ 
           CLERK                                  CHAIRMAN 
ATTEST:___________________________ 
           DEPUTY CLERK 
*END OF MINUTES* FOR   92/09/24
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